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SPA Board Meeting  
Rolling Action Log 

 

Action 

No 

Action Action 

Owner 

Status Expected  

Date of 

Completion 

Actual Date 

of Closure 

          

Update/Comments 

MEETING HELD 30 September 2020 

300920-

SPABM-

02 

Mental Health Pathway: Further 

discussion to take place, once data 
and practical benefits are identified 

following pilot.  
 

 
 

DCC Will Kerr 
OPEN 

31.03.21 
 

12.11.20: A full review of the 

effectiveness of the Mental Health 
Pathway and existing referral process 

is scheduled to take place in March 
2021, approximately six months post 

implementation.  Work is also being 

progressed to develop a more 
sophisticated referral model, of which 

full details are contained within the 
Mental Health Demand on Frontline 

Policing paper. 
 

Propose ongoing 
 

300920-

SPABM-

01 

Cyber Strategy: Fully costed and 

integrated implementation plan 
with scenarios, eg speed or 

phasing depending on funding 
available, to be shared internally 

within Police Scotland by end of 
calendar year, and thereafter 

shared with the Authority prior to 
SPA budget setting process. 

 
 

 

DCC Malcolm 

Graham OPEN 
31.12.20 

 
19.11.20: This is ongoing and being 

progressed under the Cyber Strategy 
Oversight Group with representation 

from key business areas.  The Cyber 

Resilience & Digital Capability Board 
includes membership by key 

stakeholders and oversees the design, 
development and strategic direction.  

 
Propose ongoing 
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Action 

No 

Action Action 

Owner 

Status Expected  

Date of 

Completion 

Actual Date 

of Closure 

          

Update/Comments 

MEETING HELD 19 AUGUST 2020 

190820-

SPABM-

03 

Health and Safety Report: 
Clarity to be provided on whether 

the reduction in RIDDOR figures 
during arrest is due to the 

reduction of people in custody. 
 

James Bertram 
OPEN 

30.09.20 
 

 
18.09.20: A definite determination around 

the change in statistics cannot be made at 
this time although it would appear a likely 
hypothesis. Of note is a clear drop in 

RIDDORs for arrests in public places in Q1 
during lockdown. The Health & Safety 
Team will continue to monitor trends and 
report to the Resources Committee and the 

Board. 
 

16.11.20: We are unable to determine the 

reason why there has been a reduction in 
RIDDOR figures within custody and while 
one hypothesis may be this is due to lower 

numbers of people being arrested, we have 
also seen some relatively busy periods 
within the custody environment.  Our 
model has also changed to include Covid 

Custody Centres where some may argue 
the risk could be slightly higher.  It will be 
some time before clear trends are 

apparent.  The H&S Team have spent a 
significant amount of time working within 
Custody Centres and with staff to increase 

awareness and create safer working 
environments.  Any information which 
comes to light will be reported to the 
Resources Committee and the Board. 

 
Propose to close 

 


